Notice Garbage and Recycling Bid Request Town of Eastman

The Town of Eastman is now accepting bids for garbage and recycling service for the Town collection site at 113 N Water St, Eastman, WI. The Town requests bids to include 3-8yd dumpsters for garbage and 1-2 yd dumpster for cardboard to be collected one time per week. Barrels and toters for recycling and plastic to be collected every other week minimum. The Town is looking for a five year contract. The Town of Eastman reserves the right to accept the bid which is most advantageous to the Town of Eastman and reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. Bids will be opened at our Regular Board Meeting on March 14, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Town Office (basement of the fire department at 112 Shanghai Ridge Road, Eastman, WI). Any questions please contact Chairman Sam Tesar, Jr at 608-874-4110.

Send bids to: Town of Eastman PO Box 142 Eastman, WI 54626.